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BIA Honors Inland Empire Utilities Agency with “Good Government” Award  
Recognized for Demonstrating Leadership and Public Responsibility 

 
Inland Empire, CA – The Building Industry Association of Southern California (BIA), Baldy View Chapter 
honored the Inland Empire Utilities Agency (IEUA) with its “Good Government” award during its annual 
Holiday Charity Gala on Thursday, December 3.   
 
While presenting the award, BIA’s Chief Executive Officer Carlos Rodriguez recognized IEUA’s efforts in 
drafting and adopting a new ten-year capital improvement plan to ensure western San Bernardino County 
continues to have a reliable water and sewer treatment system.  In addition, Mr. Rodriguez acknowledged 
IEUA’s leadership in conservation and outreach, highlighting the conservation programming efforts in 
response to statewide drought as well as IEUA’s collaboration with the BIA on informative newspaper 
editorials and participation in the 9th Annual San Bernardino County Water Conference and the Housing Policy 
Conference.  
 
“This award is a testament to IEUA’s commitment to water resource management,” stated IEUA Board 
President Terry Catlin.  “The entire IEUA staff is to be commended for their efforts to provide leadership and 
sound planning to ensure the region has a high quality, reliable water supply.” 
 
IEUA’s Ten-Year Capital Improvement Plan can be found on the Agency’s website at http://www.ieua.org/fiscal-year-
201516-ten-year-capital-improvement-plan-final/.  
 
The Building Industry Association of Southern California, Baldy View Chapter’s mission is to promote growth of the 
building industry through representation of its members and educating both the industry and the community at the local 
level. In addition, the Baldy View Chapter shall maintain a presence and influence on industry-related issues at regional, 
state, and national levels.is to foster a healthy business environment for the homebuilding industry and help families 
achieve the American Dream of Homeownership. 
 
The Inland Empire Utilities Agency covers 242-square miles, distributes imported water, provides industrial/municipal wastewater 
collection and treatment services, and other related utility services to more than 850,000 people through its member agencies which 
include Chino, Chino Hills, Cucamonga Valley Water District, Fontana, Fontana Water Company, Montclair, Monte Vista Water 
District, Ontario, and Upland. 

### 

http://www.ieua.org/
mailto:kbesser@ieua.org
http://www.ieua.org/fiscal-year-201516-ten-year-capital-improvement-plan-final/
http://www.ieua.org/fiscal-year-201516-ten-year-capital-improvement-plan-final/

